
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Get The  Whole Story

 PUBLICATION OF THE AUDITED RESULTS FOR 
THE PERIOD ENDED 31ST DECEMBER 2024

In accordance with Regulation B.20 (1) of the Fifth Schedule of 
the Capital Markets (Securities) (Public Offers and Disclosures) 
Regulations, 2002, as amended in 2023, the Board of Directors 
of The Standard Group PLC (“the Company”) hereby informs 
shareholders and stakeholders of a delay in the publication of 
the Company’s Audited Financial Statements for the fiscal year 
ending 31st December 2024.

This delay is due to an unforeseen holdup in finalizing the 
Company’s external audit, which has impacted the ability to 
adhere to the regulatory reporting timeline.

The Board of Directors, along with Management and the 
Company’s auditors, is committed to ensuring that the 2024 
Financial statements are published on or before 9th May 2025.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

MILLICENT NGETICH

COMPANY SECRETARY

2nd May 2025


